
London, 31 March 2009

,

As a Consul of the Republic of Poland in London, where hundreds of 
thousands of families found exile after surviving the Golgotha of the East, I feel 
strongly about the need to record these tragic pages fromthe history of Poland 
and to share this knowledge with future generations of Poles.

I found the project proposed by the Kresy-Siberia Foundation very 
interesting. The Virtual Museum is an initiative of profound significance as it will 
not only preserve the knowledge about these untold facts and spread it across 
the world, but will also be important for historical remembrance of future 
generations of Poles.The project is deemed to be successful due to its modern, 
interactive format, the involvement and contribution of a distinguished group of 
scholars, and the professionalism of the architects of this undertaking.

I would like to express my fullendorsement of this important and 
necessary project. I wish its creators and contributors that their enthusiasm,
determination and endurance result in launchingof the Kresy-Siberia Virtual 
Museum as soon as possible.

[handwritten signature]

Robert Rusiecki
Director of the Consular Section

Mr Stefan Wisniowski
President
Kresy-Siberia Foundation
Al. Jerozolimskie 56c
00-803 Warsaw, Poland

Dear Sir

Kind regards,
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